THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCING COM®SANY

January 13, 1960

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Mr. A. R. Kendrick, Engineer, District #3
1000 Rio Braszos Road

hztec, New Mexico

Re: Designated Operator
Scott ik

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 7, 1960 concerning
scott #he

Attached please find New fexico 0il Conservation Commis-
sion Form C~110 to change the designated operator of Scott
#4, located in the SW NW Section 23-27N-1llW, N.M.P.M,,
from Western Development Company to The British-American
0il Producing Company.

Very truly yours,
THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCING CO.

Origina' Fiz.ed T¢
Thomas .= Hogin

pDistrict Superintendent
AHH:pr
cc: Dallas Production & Engineering Department
m. Nl R. Ston‘
Western Development Co.
Southern Union Gas Company
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